
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim receives the new Spanish Ambassador Juan José Escobar

Head of the National Iraqi Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, in his office in Baghdad, received

the Spanish Ambassador Juan Jose Escobar Tuesday 11/7/2017.
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His Eminence with the Spanish ambassador discussed the bilateral relations between the two

countries and the threat of terrorism throughout the region and the world and the effect of

defeating terrorism in Mosul on all cities of the world.His eminence warned of terrorism

attempts to retaliate the defeat in Mosul through conducting attacks in the cities of the world

using various methods. His eminence stressed on cooperation on intelligence level and

itersecting financing channels of terrorism.
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Mr. Escobar congratulated his eminence on victory and liberating Mosul, indicating his

country\'s support for Iraq and Iraq\'s unity and territorial integrity.


